
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  July 15, 2024 
 
To:  Priests, deacons, parish administrators and chancery staff 
 
From: Joey Martineck, director of Respect Life Ministry, Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice 
 
Re:  Mass for the Preborn 2025 
 

           
 
Greetings, 
 
Our annual 2025 Mass for the Preborn will take place Saturday, January 25, 
at 10 a.m., at Holy Spirit Catholic Church. Bishop Shlesinger will be the main 
celebrant. A rosary will be prayed prior to the Mass at 9:30 a.m.  
 
See promotional flyer attached.  
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/MASS-FOR-THE-PREBORN-2025-FLYER.pdf

